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Oregon just had a major issue with automatic voter registration through the DMV with 

thousands registered to vote without proof of US citizenship. Therefore, trust in the 

ability of the DMV to properly handle customer data is already suspect in the eyes of 

many Oregonians. Therefore, until the DMV can prove to the public it can protect 

customer data from being compromised, I urge a no vote on this bill. 


